
TRAINING BULLETIN 
2021 

 
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 

Drinking Water and Environmental Health Division 
Septage Waste Program and Continuing Septage Education 

 
2021 MSTA Fall Meeting 

 
LOCATION:  Highland Haus at Canadian Lakes; 11560 Belle Isle Drive, Stanwood, Michigan 49346 
 
DATE:  October 16, 2020 
 
TIME:  9:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
 
CREDIT HOURS: 6.0 CSE 
 

October 16, 2021 
 

Time Title Instructor 

9:30 – 11:30 MSTA Fall Board Meeting MSTA Board Members 

11:30 – 12:30 Lunch and Networking All Members 

12:30 – 1:30 Recognizing and Explaining Problems with 
Lake Front Property Systems Dan Wickham, Sludgehammer 

1:30 – 2:30 Driver Qualifications and Distracted Driving Dee Thomas, Michigan Truck Safety 

2:30 – 3:30 
Positioning your Business & Price Setting 
Your Services During Tough Economic 
Times 

Jason Spangle, Esch Septic Service, LLC 
Randy Redmer, Michigan Waste and 
Environmental Services, Inc. 

 
CREDIT:  The courses will count toward the septage education (CSE) requirements outlined in Section 11703  

of part 117.  Only the CSE credits earned by the “responsible agent” for a given Michigan licensed 
septage firm will be credited to that firm. 

 
Due to concurrent course session scheduling, no more than 6.0 CSE credits may be earned during the 
conference. 

 
A certificate will be issued for each class attended.  

 
Advisories 
 
Registration/Fees:  For further information, contact MSTA (www.MSTA.biz ).  You may also call Ms. Karlyn 
Wickham at 989-808-8648. 
 
Course Cancellation/Rescheduling:  Some courses may be cancelled or rescheduled due to low 
enrollment/registration or other reasons.  EGLE is not responsible for any course cancelled or rescheduled by a 
course sponsor.  Course sponsors are strongly encouraged to notify EGLE and those who have registered for the 
course in a timely manner when a course is cancelled or rescheduled prior to the date the course is scheduled to be 
offered.  Course attendees from Michigan are encouraged to make adequate consultation with the course sponsor 
before registering for the course. 

 
For additional information, you may call Mr. Matt Rockhold, EGLE, at 517-888-4897. 


